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Temporary road closures in 
Tioweró:ton 

 
(Kahnawake – 12, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2021) 
 

The Mohawk Council of Kahnawake Lands Unit would like to 
inform the community of upcoming roadwork in Tioweró:ton 
that will result in temporary road closures. 
 
Road work is scheduled to begin today, Monday, July 12th, 
2021 and will last approximately one week.  This will result in 
the closure of Highway 30 for approximately 2 days on July 
12th & 13th, and the closure of the road leading to the broken-
down bridge on July 14th & 15th. All cabins will remain 
accessible during this time. 
 
We appreciate your patience during this road work. 
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